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Pursuant to Public Act 330 of 2006, individual providers of Medicaid adult home help services 
will receive an hourly wage increase effective October 1, 2006. 
 
All individual adult home help providers providing services for Medicaid beneficiaries will 
receive a wage rate of at least $7.00 per hour.  The rate will increase by $.50 per hour for all 
individual adult home help providers, including those paid at or above a wage of $7.00 an hour.  
This wage rate change is not applicable to home help agency employees. 
 
Manual Maintenance 
 
This bulletin may be discarded after review. 
 
Questions 
 
Any questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Provider Inquiry, Department of 
Community Health, P.O. Box 30731, Lansing, Michigan 48909-8231, or e-mail at 
ProviderSupport@michigan.gov.  When you submit an e-mail, be sure to include your name, 
affiliation, and phone number so you may be contacted if necessary.  Providers may phone 
toll-free 1-800-292-2550. 
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